President's Letter — July 2021

I hope everyone had an enjoyable and safe July 4th, and that all of you were able to enjoy a special time with your families, friends, and Beaucerons!

The BOD is moving forward after a wonderful Region 4 National, with several topics and tasks to work on. Enjoy these summer days, and please join us at this Friday's club meeting.

The rest of the July President's Letter will be read in the July 23rd club BOD meeting and delivered in the meeting minutes with the other BOD reports.